
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

1st September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
I hope that this letter finds you well. I write to update you further to our letter in May regarding the 
discussions we have held with the Department for Education and the Regional Director (Regional 
Schools Commissioner) regarding the Nuneaton Academy.  
 
Following these discussions, please be advised that subject to the relevant approvals, Tudor Grange 
Academies Trust has been identified as the preferred Trust for the Nuneaton Academy to transfer to.  
This will be subject to the approval of the Regional Director following the Advisory Board meeting to 
be held on the 22nd of September. It is expected that the transfer will take place in January 2023.  
  
Tudor Grange Academies Trust share many of our values around creating successful futures for 
pupils, being a family of schools, with a shared ethos focused on the core purpose of great teaching 
and learning. 
 
In the forthcoming weeks there will be increased engagement with Tudor Grange Academies Trust 
as we work together in partnership to ensure the progress and great work of TNA is maintained and 
the school continues to thrive throughout this period as we continue to do the best for our pupils, 
staff and community. I remain extremely proud of everything that pupils and staff at the school 
continue to achieve.  
 
We will update you further following the Advisory Board meeting later this month once we receive 
confirmation of the transfer of the Nuneaton Academy to the new Trust.  We will help and support 
the process as far as possible and will do everything we can to ensure that there is no interruption to 
pupils’ education at Nuneaton Academy.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support for Nuneaton Academy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Marion Plant, OBE FCGI 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
 

 


